
SoloSprint Discipline meeting, November 20, 2011 

 

 

6 license holders present. 

 

2011 travel fund paid out to five license holders. 

Motion to change section 13.B.i, from 50%, to 50% plus one. Passed. 

Section 13.B.i, changed to read “The competitor must compete in 50% plus one of the events to qualify 

for a championship standing.” 

Motion to add new section. Passed. 

Section 13.B.iii, new, “Only first in class will be awarded at the series year end.” 

 

 

 

 

Campbell Carlyle re-elected CACC SoloSprint Director for 2012. 

 

Henry Threlfall appointed Assistant CACC SoloSprint Director for 2012. 

 

 

 

 

Campbell Carlyle 

CACC SoloSprint Director 


